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Comments: 
To Members of the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, 

I support the city administration’s plan to create a connecting active transportation route between the 31st St. 
Bikeway to the 33rd St. multi-use path, and would like to see their recommendations sent to city council for 
approval.  

As a year-round, active cyclist, I believe this kind of connection is vital for a modern city that is keen to integrate 
current infrastructure into a safer, more continuous, and more accessible network for all modes of travel.  

I want this kind of city. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Zulkoskey 
Ward #8  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




